
Darien Police Department 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

***DEATH INVESTIGATION*** 
 
 
 
 

***** UPDATE – JUNE 18, 2018 ***** 

 

Monday June 18, 2018 – 5:00 P.M. 

The Darien Police Department is classifying this death investigation as a murder / suicide. Our investigation 
has determined that Bourk E. Esho and Olivia E. Esho were shot by Olasunkanmi R. Esho, who then turned 
the gun on himself. 
 
 

****** UPDATE – June 11, 2018 ****** 

Monday June 11, 2018 – 4:45 P.M. 
 
The three deceased individuals in the residence were as follow: 

 
- Bourk E. Esho (F) 33 years old – out of Darien. 
- Olivia E. Esho (F) 7 years old – out of Darien. 
- Olasunkanmi R. Esho (M) 42 years old – out of Chicago. 

 
Preliminary investigation is that all three individuals died of a gunshot wounds. 

 
Let me remind you this is still an active investigation and we have no indication that any threat to the 
community exists. 

There is nothing further at this time. Thank You 
 
 
 
 
 

SEE PAGE 2 



Darien Police Department 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

 
Sunday, June 10, 2018 

 
At approximately 12:58am Sunday June 10, 2018 the Darien Police responded to a residence in the 7500 block 
of Farmingdale Drv. for a report of shots fired. Upon arrival officers discovered three deceased individuals all 
from the same family. 

This is an active investigation and many details cannot be released at this time. 

There is no threat to the community and the area is secured. 

 
Gerald Piccoli, Commander 

Darien Police Department 
1710 Plainfield Road 
Darien, IL. 60561 
Direct: (630) 353-8319 
Admin.: (630) 971-3999 
FAX: (630) 971-4326 
e-mail: gpiccoli@darienil.gov 
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